
August 11, 2021 

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and Members of the House Health 

Committee 

My name is Susan Frank and I would like to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

I believe it is a basic human right to be able choose what goes in my body MY BODY MY CHOICE!  

No employer, government agency, school or public establishment should be allowed to discriminate, 

segregate or impose restrictions because of a medical choice made by me for my body.  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House Bill 248. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Frank 

7356 Joseph St 

Cincinnati 45231 

  


